
NOTICE TO THE ELECTORS OF  

CONWAY  

GENERAL ELECTION 

ABSENTEE BALLOTS 

 

All electors are hereby given notice that a Statewide Primary Election will be held in the 

township of Conway Tuesday, August 7, 2018.  The Township Clerk will be available to 

all registered voters requesting an absentee ballot for the August 7, 2018 election on 

Saturday, August 4, 2018, from 12 p.m. to 2 p.m.  Please visit Conway Township hall if 

you wish to obtain an absentee ballot. 

 

CONWAY TOWNSHIP HALL 

TODD ANDERSON, CLERK 

8015 N. FOWLERVILLE RD., FOWLERVILLE 

 

 

On Monday August 6, 2018 electors qualified to obtain an absent voter ballot for the 

August 7, 2018 school election may vote in person 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.  Please note that 

persons must vote in person no ballots will be allowed to leave the clerk’s office on 

Monday, 

 

Todd Anderson, Conway Township Clerk 

(07/29/18) 

 


